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 In the last 50 hours of this internship, my abilities have been put to the test. I have gone 

from making flyers to go out every week, to needing to edit full length videos that to advertise 

camps that were going on at the iLab. Throughout these last 50 hours I believe that my video 

editing skills have improved greatly, and my speed at completing the tasks I was given has 

increased greatly. I believe that having this internship has given me the opportunity to improve 

on many of my skills that I have maybe lost or become rusty with from what I learned when I 

was in high school. One of my favorite things that I have done for this internship was with the 

video I had to create for the robotics camp that was being done at the Lab. The challenge of 

making it was figuring out what content needed to be cut, since if I did not cut anything, the 

video would have been over 5 minutes long, which for viewer retention, would have been 

unacceptable. But once I found that some of the content in the videos would be redundant to 

leave in, I was able to find what parts of the clips to cut, and to create a short and concise video 

that could be posted to our social media, such as TikTok and Instagram Reels. I have thoroughly 

enjoyed this internship and it is a bit bittersweet to leave it. 


